
Date: November 18, 2015          

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 
Equipment Authorization Branch 

7435 Oakland Mills Road, 
Columbia, MD 21046 

RE: FCC ID:  ZNF329G 
Expedited Request For Dismissal 

Original Grant date:  06/02/2015 
Expiration Date (STC):  11/29/2015 

Dear Mr. Dichoso: 

We,  LG Electronics MobileComm U.S.A, Inc.,  hereby request for expedited dismissal of the above-

referenced FCC ID on or before 11/29/2015. 

The mass production of the LG329G model was unexpectedly delayed until December 10, 2015 and 

consequently the 180 days maximum hold of short-term confidential (STC) filed documents will expire.  
In order to prevent the premature release of the STC documents prior to product launch date and 

pursuant to the advised by the Commission’s base on KDB 324190, 
we therefore request the dismissal of the above-referenced FCC ID. 

We also confirm that the above-referenced FCC ID has not been marketed or sold in anywhere in the world. 

The STC documents contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily released to the 

public prior to product launch. The premature public disclosure of these matters might be harmful to the 
Applicant and provide unjustified benefits to its competitors.  Accordingly, we hereby request the 

Commission for dismissal of the above-referenced FCC ID or grant an additional 90 days temporary 

confidentiality of STC documents. 

Sincerely, 

Jongchul Lee 
Director  

On behalf of LG Electronics MobileComm U.S.A, Inc. 


